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Focusing on Global  Missions victory reports ,  points of  interest ,  prayer needs,  and special  requests from foreign soi l .

We have a brand new kitchen/
catering room built and we just need
to outfit it with cupboards and
appliances. We have forty-two
students from all over the country that
we feed twice a  day. This will be an
investment that continues giving for
years to come.

The church is continuing to
grow despite our current
conditions with the global
pandemic. As I (Colleen
Carter) am finishing up
deputation, and anxiously
anticipating my return to
the field,  we've received
reports that eight people
have been baptized and
three received the Holy
Ghost. Lastly, our Bible
training center is nearly
completed! Thank you for
your support!

~ Colleen Carter  

In the Republic of Georgia,
God has opened up doors of
opportunity for us
(DeTemples) to witness to
local churches who do not
have the full knowledge of
truth. We've seen over
twenty people receive the
Holy Ghost, thirty people
baptized in Jesus' name
and many miracles!

~Daniel & Tabitha 
 DeTemple   

While receiving numerous
reports of healings
throughout the country of
Taiwan, we received one
report in particular about a
woman in her fifties who
was born with one leg
shorter than the other. She
was prayed for and her leg
grew out to the correct
length! We are also happy
to report that many are
being baptized and
receiving the Holy Ghost.

~ Leonard & Ping Lan 
 Richardson  

2 -EVANGELISM & TRAINING
SEMINAR

December 2020

To give, reference the appropriate
project # and send to:

Global Missions
36 Research Park Court

Weldon Spring, MO 63304
p: 636-229-7900

Monthly Project Highlights

1 -  KITCHEN CUPBOARDS IN
PAPUA NEW GUINEA

$5,000

$3,000

Project #:  GMGP.5110.2204 

Project #:  GMGP.2025.2602  

Cambodia is primarily a rural nation
and many of its pastors are farmers.
This seminar would provide an
opportunity to bring these pastors
together for training. Your giving
would cover the cost of
transportation, lodging and meals for
forty ministers.  

More at www.globalmissions.com!
@UPCIMissions

It was an honor to minister
online to the GSN Campus
Ministry, led by Sis Sarah
Mock. This ministry is doing
a great work in schools and
universities across our area.
God is working!

~ Bobby & Tanya Lewis 




